
 
 

   

 
FRIDAY, JULY 4TH   

If you have a maintenance 
emergency (gas, water, 

electricity), please call the office 
and chose option 4 to talk to 
the maintenance staff on call. 

 

 

Berwick Housing Authority 

NEWSLETTER

  JULY 2025 
2019 

 
Hurricane season started June 1st 
and runs through November 30th. 

Please have your hurricane plan and 
supplies ready in the event of a 

storm.  If you stay during a storm, 
please note we have no control over 
the electricity or when it will come 

back on.  Please call CLECO 
regarding power outages.  Visit: 
www.getagameplan.org to assist 
with your hurricane preparations. 
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P.O. Box 231 
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Berwick, LA 70342 
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(985) 385-5840 fax 
berwickhousing@berwickhousing 

authority.com 
Visit our website: 

Berwickhousingauthority.com 

 
Rent is due JULY 11th which is 
the eighth working day of the 
month.  If you do not pay by 
JULY 11th, a $10 late fee will 
be applied.  If you signed a 
contract, your rent is due 

JULY 15TH but a late fee is still 
applied after the 11th.  The 
absolute last day to pay the 

rent is JULY 20th.   

 
The monthly spraying for JULY 
will be done on THURSDAY & 
FRIDAY, JULY 17TH & 18TH. You 
do not have to be home, but if 

you are home and refuse to 
allow them inside, you will be 
charged.  Also, remember that 

3 housekeeping notices 
results in eviction.  THE MOST 

IMPORTANT PART OF 
ELIMINATING ROACHES IS TO 

SWEEP OUT OR VACUUM DEAD 
ROACHES FROM THE CABINETS, 
DRAWERS AND ALL APPLIANCES 

AT LEAST ONCE A WEEK! 

14TH ANNUAL 

 
July 25th-26th 

Under US 90 Bridge rain or 
shine 

25th-4 pm-6 pm 
26th- 8 am-5 pm 

Food, live music, arts & crafts 
and more! 

 

 
As the summer approaches 

and foot traffic increases 
throughout our community, 

Chief David Leonard Sr. & the 
men and women of the BPD 

would like to remind all 
residents to take simple 

precautions to help keep our 
neighborhoods safe.   

Please remember to lock your 
car doors and secure any 

valuables.   
These small actions can go a 
long way in preventing theft 
and property crimes.  They 

also ask parents and guardians 
to be vigilant about their 

children’s whereabouts.  As 
school is out for the summer, 
we typically see an increase in 

unsupervised juveniles 
roaming the streets.  Let’s 
work together to keep our 

community safe. 

 
 

 
BHA now has a remote 

deposit machine we use to 
deposit checks/money 

orders instead of taking 
them to the bank.  Please do 

not fold or tear 
checks/money orders and 

please write neatly. 

http://www.getagameplan.org/

